
 

             
 
Sherie Veramay 
 
Sherie Veramay joined the UMRC-Porter Hills Foundation Board in 2024. With more 
than two decades of professional fundraising experience, Sherie is a valuable asset to 
the Board. Most recently, Sherie served as Senior Director of Planned Giving at Alma 
College. 
 
A graduate of Hope College with a degree in art history, Sherie also holds a master’s 
degree in counselor education/student personnel from The University of Alabama. She 
has worked in higher education throughout her career, holding positions in student 
affairs as well as in fundraising and development.  
 
Sherie is an experienced board member for the Stulberg International String 
competition in Kalamazoo, having served in officer roles including secretary and vice 
president for public relations and marketing. 
 
The UMRC-Porter Hills Foundation is grateful for the extensive planned giving and 
nonprofit expertise that Sherie brings to her role with the Board. 
 


